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Please give a brief description of your
duties.

What value do you feel you added to the
organization during your internship?

Did this internship meet your
expectations? Why or why not?

Responsibilities include working directly
with an editor and assistant, checking in
and returning samples, creating story
boards, organizing the fashion closet,
setting up for run-throughs,
packing/unpacking photo shoots, handling
ongoing requests as needed, helping to
manage schedules, completing expenses,
assisting on photo shoots and other
administrative work the team many need.

A new set of eyes and opinions never hurt.
Marie Claire is always looking for young,
stylish, and intelligent people who are
committed and enthusiastic and I feel I
brought exactly that.

Yes absolutely, it was everything I could
have asked for and more. I loved the entire
job, but you have to be willing to put in long
hours and have a positive attitude. But, I
learned so much there and am so thankful
for the opportunity I was given.

Would you recommend this internship to
another student? Why or why not?

If you could change one thing about your
internship experience, what would it be
and why?

Please provide any additional information
regarding your internship that you feel
students should know.

If you are dedicated to fashion and want to
be in the business, yes, I would recommend
it. You learn so much by being at a
magazine and it is so cool to see how
everything really works and comes together
in the end. I would only recommend it if
they can handle long hours and are good
with other people and directions. I do not
recommend working in the fashion closet
though unless you really want to.

I don’t think I would change anything
except maybe the hours for interns. I do
wish I got out at a normal time, around 6
every night, but usually it was around 7-8. I
am so thankful I was able to assist and see
photo shoots happen right in front of my
face. It was so surreal and made the entire
thing worthwhile in my opinion. I got to
work with some of the biggest models in the
fashion business, and for that, I cannot
complain.

Everyone is extremely nice, don’t be afraid!

